
Find out more:
www.bsbi.org

In 2017, BSBI botanists at all skill levels will be 
out in the field, recording wild flowers for Atlas 
2020, New Year Plant Hunt, #wildflowerhour
and the National Plant Monitoring Scheme. 
Find out today how you can get involved and 
what support we can offer you. 

Botanical Society of Britain & Ireland

Take a look at our booklet ‘50 Years of Mapping the British and Irish Flora 1962-2012’ to find out how we 
record and map wildflowers – and why it is so important.

Help BSBI and partners CEH, Plantlife and JNCC to 
monitor the health of our wild plants and their 
habitats – by taking part in the 
National Plant Monitoring Scheme: 
http://bsbi.org/npms 

Which wild plants have you spotted in flower 
during the past week? 
Let us know during #wildflowerhour - every 
Sunday evening on Twitter, 8-9pm: 
https://twitter.com/BSBIbotany

How many wild flowers will be in bloom at 
midwinter? Help us find out by joining our annual
New Year Plant Hunt.
Results from 1-4 January 2016: 
 653 species were recorded in flower
 865 New Year Plant Hunters
 9,265 records submitted
 participants from 108 vice-counties across 

Britain & Ireland.  
Find out more: 
http://bsbi.org/new-year-plant-hunt

In 2017, BSBI botanists at all skill levels will be 
on-line, staying in touch via our social media 
platforms and accessing the many resources 
available via our website: http://bsbi.org/
Find out today how you can get involved and 
what support we can offer you. 


